From: Mirjana Tomic 
Date: Wed, Nov 3, 2021 at 11:12 AM
Subject: Thank you so much
To: Iveta Radicova 

Dear Iveta, 
 
Thank you so much for your contribution. Your comments were so valuable and opened many questions that we should try to address, following your advice on education. 
 
From the perspective of someone who is not a gender specialist and focuses on media, I would love to do something in-person next year in Presseclub Concordia.  
 
Maybe we can cooperate. 
 
My best regards, thank you so much and hope to have a chance to talk soon about developments in our region. 
 
Mirjana 
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